
From: rob lamothe 
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 11:40 PM 
To: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Delegation 

 
Hello! 
 
The Haldimand Norfolk Pride Committee would like to present a delegation at an upcoming council 
meeting.  
 
We would like to update Council on plans for the 2019 Haldimand Norfolk Pride Day Event, to be held on 
May 25th at Lion's Park in Dunnville... and also share some of the ongoing community activities that H-N 
Pride is facilitating and supporting in Haldimand County! 
 
Thank you much, 
Rob Lamothe 
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